Sent: 11 February 2021 11:05
Subject: WEI Update
Hi

Just a quickie from me as many of you are looking at the next few months and enquiring about the WEI for
this year.

We will be going ahead with the WEI 2022 as normal, with submissions opening in June 2021. This will
include the first year of our Gold, Silver and Bronze awards alongside the Top 100. We recognise that
employers are still facing many challenges responding to COVID-19, so we’re undertaking a full review of
the criteria to ensure it’s clear how the work can be implemented in the current context. We will be able
to confirm exact dates by the end of March.

Until then please do be sure to check out the WEI Consultancy Series information on the website.

Diolch,

Stonewall Cymru
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